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Good evening and welcome parents of R.B. Chamberlin, Bissell Elementary, 

visitors and administration.  I’m Mark Curtis and I appreciate the honor of being 

your board president. 

As we return from winter break, like to welcome back our students and hope they 

had a wonderful break enjoying festivities and time with family and friends.  I 

hope you are all well rested and excited to return to learn and do wonderful 

things throughout the rest of the year.  It looks like old man winter is here so be 

sure and stay warm and healthy. 

As a board, we are heading into a new year and new board member composition.  

I would like to extend a welcome to new incoming board member, Adrienne 

Gordon.  We are looking forward to continuing our work and the contribution you 

now bring to the board. 

Finally, I am extremely thankful for the opportunity to serve another term as 

board president.  I appreciate the support of my colleagues in serving in this 

capacity and will do my level best to ensure we continue on a path moving the 

district forward and doing what is in the best interest of our children.   

I will now turn the meeting over to our Superintendent, Mrs. Powers, for the 

Superintendent’s report. 


